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Year  2  Homework letter
2-12-16
We have had an exceptionally busy week with our Nativity rehearsals and singing practice! The children are all looking forward to performing ‘Lights, Camel Action! ’to you! I would like to thank you for your support in preparing your child’s costume. I understand it is a very busy time of the year and I am grateful for the effort you have gone to. I would also like to thank you for you for supporting your child as they learn their lines for the play. The Nativity will be performed next week on Wednesday 14th December and Thursday 15th December beginning at 2pm. You are welcome to join us on either afternoon. Purchase of tickets will not be necessary!



Homework

For English homework, please practice spelling the list of words which begin with ‘le’ such as puddle.   There will be a test on Friday.  Also complete the grammar sheet which you will find stuck into homework books. For Maths homework I would like your child  to  complete the sheet on fractions.

Dates for your diary

Monday 12th December Carols at Kentwyns Rise (2pm – 2.45pm) 

Tuesday 13th December: Dress Rehearsal KS1 Nativity Play (2pm - 3pm) 

Wednesday 14th December: KS1 Nativity Play (2pm - 3pm) 

Thursday 15th December: KS1 Nativity Play (2pm – 3pm) 

Friday 16th December: PTFA Christmas Fair (3.30pm – 5pm) 

Tuesday 20th December: Christmas Service at Christ Church (9.30am – 11am)

Thank you for your continued support, especially with the nativity. I hope you have a lovely weekend.
Mrs Brooks
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Maths





In Maths we have re-visited fractions We looked again at recognising, naming and writing ½,  ¼, and  ¾ of a length, shape, set of objects or quantity. I have set a piece of Maths homework to support our learning this week.





English 





Our focus this week has been on the Expressive Arts. The children have risen to the challenge of learning their lines and are more confidently able to come on stage at the appropriate moment! There are a lot of scene changes and they have behaved impeccably as we have rehearsed for our grand performances next week! We have talked about expression in tone of voice and action. 





In our English lessons we have been reading the classic Christmas tale, The Snowman by Raymond Briggs. 


We have followed written instructions to make our own snowmen out of socks, focusing in particular on how we use the imperative. We have also been imagining what mischief  our sock snowmen might get up to if they too magically came to life. 



































